
 

Come join your colleagues and friends for this special Luncheon at the Inn at the Quay in New Westminster 

 
SPECIAL GUEST:  Mayor Greg Moore – Chair, Metro Vancouver Board of Directors 

 

Greg Moore is a lifelong resident of Port Coquitlam with over 10 years municipal government 
experience.  He has a Masters in Business Administration, with an emphasis in Digital Technology 
from Royal Roads University and a Bachelor Degree in Urban Geography/Planning from Simon 
Fraser University. 

Greg is the current Chair, Metro Vancouver Board of Directors and the Mayor of Port Coquitlam.   

The Metro Vancouver Mayors’ Council on Regional Transportation, TransLink, Metro Vancouver, 
and the respective local government authorities worked to confirm the region’s vision and plan for 
transportation investments. This work is summarized in a document entitled “Regional 
Transportation Investments: a Vision for Metro Vancouver”, which serves as the Mayors’ 
Transportation and Transit Plan. 

Synopsis:  Mayor’s Council on Regional Transportation 10 year Investment Plan   

WHERE:  
Inn at the Quay – New Westminster 
900 Quayside Drive,  
(604) 520-1776 

 
PARKING/TRANSIT:  Public parking 
at site and near New West skytrain 
station 

 

WHEN: Thursday November 30, 2017 
 11:30am Networking; 12:15pm Lunch; 1:00pm Speaker’s Presentation 
 
MEAL: Jingle all the Way Lunch Buffet 
 Salads: Caesar, Pear and Winter Greens;  
 Seasonal Vegetables w/Yams, Roasted Baby Potatoes, Apricot & Sausage stuffing 
 Entrees:  Butternut Squash Ravioli, Cajun Dusted Salmon and Oven Roasted Turkey 
 Tea, Coffee & Water; Light Desserts 
 
COST: Members: $50 (includes GST) Non Members: $60 (includes GST) 
   
We request that you prepay (Visa/MC, cheque or cash).  A receipt will be issued. 
 

ATTENDEE(S)  Card Number  

AMOUNT $ Card Expiry  

Name on Card  Signature of Card 
holder 

 

Special dietary need  

 
Please confirm your attendance to Kim Proudlove at kim.proudlove@bchydro.com  by Wednesday 
November 15th, 2017 (604) 543-1591 

mailto:kim.proudlove@bchydro.com

